
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Employee Rights Notification and Protection

 
  
 

 
This legislation would provide notification of employee rights as follows:  
 

 Public employees who are not union members would be notified with each pay 
that they are not required to pay any money to the union unless they agree to do 
so. 
 

 Job applicants for public jobs would be notified of their right to choose whether or 
not to join the union. 

 
The legislation will: 

 
 Payroll deductions for donations by nonmembers to unions will be prohibited to 

ensure that an employee has truly consented. The bill will not affect the ability of 
public sector unions to continue to collect union dues through payroll deduction for 
members of the union. 
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